
Donation Request for Mental Health Gaming 

Awareness Campaign 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request your support for our upcoming 

Mental Health Gaming Awareness Campaign, aimed at raising awareness about mental health 

issues while promoting the positive aspects of gaming. 

As you may know, mental health is a crucial aspect of overall well-being, and gaming can be a 

wonderful tool for fostering connections and providing therapeutic benefits. However, it is often 

stigmatized or misunderstood. Our campaign seeks to change that narrative through educational 

resources, community events, and engaging content that highlights the benefits of gaming for 

mental health. 

To make this campaign a success, we are seeking donations to help cover costs for materials, 

events, and outreach efforts. Your generous contribution can make a significant impact in 

spreading awareness and supporting individuals who may be struggling with mental health 

challenges. 

If you are interested in supporting this important cause, please consider making a donation of 

[insert suggested amount] or any amount you feel comfortable with. Every donation, no matter 

the size, will contribute to making a difference in our community. 

Thank you for considering supporting the Mental Health Gaming Awareness Campaign. 

Together, we can help change lives and promote a better understanding of mental health issues. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


